
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

ORANGE COUNTY IMMUNIZATION COALITION 
BI-MONTHLY EDUCATION MEETING 

 

 

January 13, 2016 

8:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
 

Orange County Health Care Agency 

1725 W. 17th Street 

Santa Ana 92706 
(Training Center 1729E located on the perimeter of back parking lot) 

 

 

“Prevention of Perinatal Hepatitis B Transmission 
— Opportunity for Improvement in OC” 

 

Presented by  
 

David Núñez, MD, MPH, FAAP 
OC HCA Family Health Medical Director 

 
 Understand the natural history of hepatitis B virus infection 

 Recognize the importance of the birth dose of HBV vaccine in 

preventing HBV transmission 

 Learn about Orange County hospital newborn HBV vaccination 

data  
 

 

Breakfast provided by OCIC 
 
To RSVP contact Linda Scott at (714) 834-8095 or liscott@ochca.com  
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